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The proposed 60/30 plan is needed for retention and most of all spike interest in being or to
continue as a teacher.
When the rule of 90 was so radically changed from retiring at 56 to 66, most everyone assured
me it would be changed before it would affect me. We'll the TRA board took care of
themselves with considering future consequences.
Returning teacher's retirement age/service to a more moderate plan is the solution to many of
MN lack of educators. 
Thanks for all of the work you do@
Teressa M. Parker
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